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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

Robinwood- Year 4 

We are looking forward to the year 4 residential trip to Robinwood Activity Centre on 6th 
January! If you have any queries over Christmas, please email the school office:  
school@springwellvillage.org.uk 

I will be checking this inbox over the holiday and will respond to any questions before we 
return to school. 

 

A Message from Mrs Langley and The Friends of SVPS  

The Friends of Springwell Village Primary School would like to thank our parents, carers, 
grandparents and friends for their generosity and support this term. Together we have 
raised £2,229.44 from our non-uniform day, Rudolph cards, Christmas fayre and the selling 
of raffle tickets at each of our Christmas performances. 

We were delighted to be able to support the children's trip to the pantomime with the 
money raised. We look forward to raising more funds in 2025 to provide additional events 
and treats for the children. 

 

mailto:school@springwellvillage.org.uk


Snowtubing- Year 1 

The year 1 class has a fabulously festive time snowtubing at Silksworth Sports Centre. Here 
are a few pics! 

 

 

Rotary Club Christmas Lunch Singers 

A big thank you and well done to our singers and Miss Bowes and Mrs Roper who delighted 
the Rotary Club while they were having their Christmas lunch at the Angel View Inn 
yesterday. They did a wonderful job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Santa! 

We had a very special visitor in school today! He parked his sleigh on the school field and 
was assisted by his our very own Christmas elf Miss Young! 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas holiday! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 

 

Spring Key Dates 

 


